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28th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

March Parent Consultations 

 

Our next Parent Consultations will take place on Thursday 21st March between 4:00pm-7:00pm 

and Friday 22nd March between 1:00pm-3:00pm. 

 

As part of our Digital Strategy, we will continue to offer the option of a phone call or a TEAMs video 

call as we know this can offer greater flexibility for many families. Class teachers have identified 

times they will be available during the week beginning 18th March to make these. To choose a day and 

time which suits you for either a face-to face meeting or a call/TEAMs meeting, please click the link 

below. There is also a link on the front page of the school website. 

carrickknoweprimary.com/ 

parentconsultations 

 

For parents/carers with more than one child, you will have to complete a separate form for each 

child. Similarly, there is an additional form which will have to be completed if you require an 

appointment with Mrs Dale, our Support for Learning teacher. 

 

If you have chosen a phone call, when the teacher contacts you, it will show as ‘No Caller ID’ and you 

may need to review your phone settings to allow this. 

 

If you require a translator, then please put this in the ‘Other Comments’ box at the bottom. 

  

Please choose a day/time slot by next Friday 8th March at the latest. If we do not receive a 

response, we will allocate you a day and time for a face-to-face meeting. We will then allocate times 

for you and put a slip in your child’s bag on Wednesday 13th March. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Gail Canning 

Headteacher 

http://www.carrickknoweprimary.com/parentconsultations
http://www.carrickknoweprimary.com/parentconsultations

